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United Nations General Assembly Seventy- sixth Session 

 

Fifth Committee 

 

Introduction of the Note of the Secretary-General on the 

“Report of the Joint Inspection Unit for 2021” 

 

Mr. Chair, distinguished delegates, 

I am pleased to introduce, on behalf of the Secretary-General, in his capacity as Chair of 

the United Nations System Chief Executives Board for Coordination




